
 

 

Personal Protective Equipment Policy 
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All employees entering the shop floor are required to wear P.P.E. This includes: 

• Safety Glasses  

• Safety Footwear 

• Ear Protection  

On the (Green) aisle way from the changing rooms to the main employee 

entrance, it is acceptable to have no P.P.E. when arriving or departing from work, 

but P.P.E. must be worn by all employees or visitors. 

Anyone who is going to be on the shop floor for more than 30 minutes must wear 

ear protection. It is acceptable for office staff and visitors to be on the shop floor 

for short periods of times without ear protection. 

P.P.E. requirements are Castool Tooling Policies including Ontario Occupational 

Health and Safety Act requirements.  

 

Regards 

Jim Birnie 

Health and Safety Coordinator 


